
CENTENNIAL ACADEMY

Contact us today!
404-802-8550

Learn more about us!
centennialacademycharter.org

HOW TO

TO
Our

Lottery

APPLY

Centennial Academy is open to scholars residing in the Atlanta Public School
District  attendance zone. Centennial Academy serves grades K-8. The lottery
application closes February 29, 2024  



Application

Contact us today!
404-802-8550

Learn more about us!
centennialacademycharter.org

1

FILL OUT

You can do this by clicking
the “ENROLL TODAY“
button on our website.

2

CHECK THE 
Zone Locator

Before applying for the lottery,
use the “ZONE LOCATOR
TOOL.“ If your address is not in
the Centennial-mandated
zone but is in the Atlanta
Public Schools District, you are
eligible to apply through the
LOTTERY. 

Centennial Academy



Learn more about us!
centennialacademycharter.org

3

WAIT FOR
OUR FIRST
Lottery Draw

Our first lottery
announcement is
March 11th.

4

Make sure that all of your
required documents are
submitted. For any questions
about your application,
contact our registrar.

Application
CHECK ON YOUR

Centennial Academy



IF ACCEPTED,

Welcome! 6
Learn more about us!

centennialacademycharter.org

5

If accepted, welcome to
Centennial Academy! We can’t
wait to meet you and your
scholar. We will send
confirmation about your
scholar’s acceptance. If your
child is not accepted, please
continue to try again the
following school year.

If drawn, you will have an
allotted amount of time to
accept the offer.

ACCEPT YOUR
Offer of Admission

Centennial Academy


